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This measure will only worsen the homelessness issue that is plaguing Oregon. 

Allowing people with mental health issues and severe drug abuse problems to 

continue to live on the street is a disservice to these people in need of professional, 

constructive intervention. It is an affront to the hardworking, law-abiding citizens of 

our communities whose safety and livelihood have come under constant threat due to 

the completely breakdown of societal structures. The streets of Portland have turned 

into a post-apocalyptic nightmare and it’s time wake up from it.  


